Craig, Sondra

From: John Kreinbring kreinj.623@gmail.com

Sent: Tuesday, June 20, 2023 12:56 PM

To: ZZ Council Members; ZZ City Clerk External; Elsen, Nikki; Reynolds, Mitch;

mindelme@cityoflacrosse.org

Subject: Save Our Parks -- SAVE OUR PARKS

Follow Up Flag: Follow up Flag Status: Flagged

Some people who received this message don't often get email from kreinj.623@gmail.com. Learn why this is important

*** CAUTION: This email originated from an external sender. DO NOT click links or open attachments unless you recognize the sender and know the content is safe. ***

Please support the newer regulations at the July 13th Council Meeting that will keep in check the LAY-ABOUT Squatters. They are already the filtering through-out the City park system after they were kicked out of Houska Park.

As I write this these LAY A-BOUT SQUATTERS are already setting up their new tent homes at Powell Park. These parks are for the us - THE taxpaying citizens that live here. We want an inviting park so we can take our families there to enjoy them. We pay taxes to upkeep our park system to keep them looking nice and inviting.

We -(FAMILIES) do not deserve to let our parks get ruined as what happened at Houska Park last year. You must remember that Mayor Mitch Reynolds?

They broke the children slides that are still there, tore down branches of trees and ruined trees, littered everything, everywhere. The City crews with the CITY skid-steers and with other City machines had to clean that mess up. OK - Who paid for that clean up? You know who did. The tax-payers did. Yes we are the ones that look at ourselves in our mirror daily to clear perspective of our elected leaders. The City of LaCrosse do not deserve these LAY-ABOUT SQUATTERS. The SQUATTERS do not have a problem living this way, THEY only want others to cater to them.

SAD to see this happening. Tell them to take a hike, they should not be welcome here with their antics. Is this what your end game will be for City of La Crosse Taxpayers Mayor Mitch?

SAVE OUR PARKS.

John Kreinbring 912 Hood Street

La Crosse, Wi. 608-799-8121